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11th May 2022 

  

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 2022 at Lemington Riverside 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  
We are very excited to confirm our Platinum Jubilee celebrations here at Lemington 
Riverside, which take place on Friday 27th May. Across the country, people will be 
marking 70 years of the reign of Queen Elizabeth II with celebrations and we are 
looking forward to our very own special day here at LRPS! 

  
Parents/carers are invited to come and join us in school for a number of 
special events between 9:05am and 10:30am on Friday 27th May: 

  
 Visit your child's class in school to work with them on various Platinum Jubilee 

craft activities.  

 Spend time in our 'Great British Bake-Off' Cafe - we are challenging the 
bakers of Lemington to bake us some sweet treats to sell in our Jubilee-
themed cafe! Please bring any cakes and treats to the main office between 
8:30am and 9am on the day of the event! If you would like to volunteer to help 
us run the cafe on the day, please let us know. All proceeds raised, will go 
towards our LRPS school funds. 

 Visit the 'Museum of Lemington Riverside' - check out our old school log 
books, photos and other artefacts from our fascinating school history from 
over the reign of Queen Elizabeth II (and before!).  

  
British/Union Jack/Royal Family themed colours and fancy dress are warmly 
encouraged on the day itself (including adults if you wish!). During the day the 
children will also be working with our community partners from across Lemington on 
a variety of jubilee-themed activities and our kitchen team are busy creating a 
Jubilee-themed lunch. 

  
From tomorrow keep a look out for our special jubilee flag which will be flying in the 
Early Years garden. We very much look forward to celebrating this special British 
occasion with you all! 

  
Best wishes,  
Mr. Heeley (Headteacher)  
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